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Announcements for Friday, December 2

Bake Sale

Today there will be a bake sale hosted after school in the learning center in front of the
office. Please come down and buy some sweet treats to raise money to clean up the
Milwaukee river.

Menomonee River Parkway Clean Up

Would you like to be part of the solution for litter and pollution in Wauwatosa? The
Menomonee River Parkway is constantly littered with garbage and it can be a serious
problem for the environment and the wildlife along the river. You are invited to join a
group of East students at Hoyt Park on December 4, from 1pm to 3 pm for a river
cleanup. Trash bags will be provided, as well as extra trash gloves and trash grabbers,
but it is recommended that you bring your own supplies if you have them. Dress warm
as it will be in December and if there are any questions you may contact sophomores,
Lucy Laritson, Keara Torres and Madison Womack through school email.

Clothing Drive

24.6% of people in Milwaukee are impacted by poverty. We are running a winter clothing
drive from November 29th to December 13th. The clothes that are donated will be going
to a homeless shelter in Milwaukee. We are looking for gloves, hats, coats, scarves, and
warm socks. Donations can be dropped off in room 287, in front of the office, or the
library. Be sure to check posters or flyers hanging around the school for further
information.

Math Concepts Class

Mrs Fievet and her Math Concepts class are donating cereal, peanut butter, and jelly to
Tosa Cares through the Canadian Pacific Holiday Train! Donations will be collected
December 1st through December 8th. Please bring donations to the bin in front of the
main office. Thank you for your help stocking our local food pantry!



German Club and German Honor Society

It is time to Celebrate World Language Week and the World Cup Soccer Championship!
We World Language Teachers all hope you have a chance to enjoy some of the world's
best soccer! This week, too, we celebrate the 100th birthday of the Gummi Bear. At
lunch, the German students will have a table set up to sell Candy Grams with, of course,
Gummi Bears. You pay $1.00 and get a paper gummi bear to send a note to your friends,
teachers and favorite administrators. A small bag of gummi bears will be included with
your candy gram. These will be for sale at lunch on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday
and then delivered during first hour on Friday. There is also a Guess-how-many contest.
If you guess correctly how many gummi bears are in the jar, you will win the whole jar of
gummi bears! And lastly, you have a chance to win MORE gummi bears by completing
our German products quiz!

Educators Rising
Please join the Educators Rising Club on December 5th in Ms. Joseph room! This will be
the 2nd informational meeting so please come if you are interested



